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In order to appreciate the efforts
of young doctors in promoting
Family Medicine, the Spice
Route initiated The Spice Route
Star Award. The winner of this
award was Dr. Tula Krishna
Gupta from Nepal who was
nominated for the WONCA World
Rising Star Award to be
presented in WONCA World
Conference 2021.

The Spice Route designed a
website by the name of
woncaspiceroute.org and was
launched on 19th May (World
Family Doctor Day).

The Spice Route commemorated
some important days by
circulating social media
messages or videos benefiting
the general public as well as
family doctors. Some of the
important messages circulated
were, World Bicycle Day on 12th
June by Bangladesh and World
Blood Donor Day on 14th June
by Bhutan.
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THE SPICE ROUTE STAR AWARD

Dr. Tula Krishna Gupta

THE SPICE ROUTE WEBSITE COMMEMORATION OF
IMPORTANT DAYS

Regular CPD activities for young
doctors of their respective
countries have been organized
by Sri Lanka, India and Pakistan
by the name of GPs’ Café, Spice
Route Classroom and The
Lounge, respectively.

THE SPICE ROUTE CPD 
ACTIVITIES
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